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Our members felt that not having a meeting in December meant that they missed the 
regular monthly get-together, so as an experiment at the start of 2018, the 
Committee agreed that we should hold two meetings in January, one as early as 
possible and the other in the normal slot at the end of the month.  The change proved 
to be a popular success, and this year's early January meeting showed that members 
were only too happy to support this new venture. 
 
The day started with the usual discussion lead by Bob Brown, and the extent of plant 
material on the table was remarkable given the time of year.  For the lunchtime slot, 
members were asked to each bring a small plate of food for sharing, and the 
response was a truly magnificent spread. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For the afternoon session we were entertained by a talk from Mandie Potter, and the 
whole day was deemed to be a resounding success and will now form part of our 
annual programme. 
 


